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Riverforks Community Update – February 2016 

 

Dear Riverforks Community Member: 

 

I am pleased to advise you that LHSC’s Adult Eating Disorders Service (AEDS) is in final 

preparations to relocate to their new space at 54 Riverview Avenue. The move is 

currently scheduled to begin April 19 and will be completed by April 21. During this 

time, you will see increased activity around the property with moving trucks, etc. The 

Adult Eating Disorders Service will resume operation on April 22.  

 

Throughout this process LHSC continues to be committed to being a good neighbour 

to the Riverforks community and I encourage you to send me your questions or 

concerns. You can also read previous updates on the LHSC website.  If you do not wish 

to receive further updates regarding this facility please let us know by replying to this 

e-mail. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Murray Glendining  

President and CEO 

London Health Sciences Centre 

 
 

http://www.lhsc.on.ca/About_Us/community/54RiverviewAve.htm

